Clermont Annual Meeting 

September 11, 2011

Set up and Dinner began at 5pm.  As usual, we had more than enough food and everything was delicious!

6:11 PM – Bob Capik called the meeting to order.

New Residents (#15) – Lynn and Henry Fisher were announced/introduced.  They have 2 children, Grey and Anna.  Welcome to Clermont!!

Depression in street/Sinkhole Sub-Committee Chair Jim Curren reported that repairs are complete.  Thanks to Jim for his diligence and perseverance!

Treasurer Report:

In line with last year’s decision to keep the general fund and snow removal accounts separate, the balances are as follows:



General Fund $85



Snow Fund $236

Dues is still $10.00 for each fund (total $20.00/year) – please get the $$ to El Capik, if you have not already done so.  

If you would like to have your driveway cleared by our plowing contractor, please let El Capik know.

Last year, we had 4 snows that resulted in fees of $675 (not including New Castle County reimbursement)

WSFS informed that they would begin to charge $8.00/month “inactivity fee”.  Bob indicated that he can go to the bank and get the charges removed.

General Info:

Thanks to Dana, Brenda and Mary Ellen for organizing and hosting the Progressive Dinner.  Dana, Brenda and Lynn volunteered to organize the next one.  Barb Roehl offered to assist/host as well.

Jim Curren suggested that the Clermont Golf Outing in advance of the Annual Meeting be resurrected next year.  All agreed.  So, GOLFERS!   Let Barbara Roehl know if you are interested in playing.  The venue will be The DuPont Country Club.

Meeting Adjourned at 6:21 PM

Current Officer Slate:


President – Bob Capik


Vice President – Bill Price


Treasurer – El Capik


Secretary – Barbara Roehl

